
 

 

NOTICE: 2022 STG IPI LA & NJ Rates 

 

Dear Business Partner,  
 
STG logistics has completed annual negotiations with our rail providers and will be 
releasing the new 2022 IPI rate structure for LA & NJ today with an effective date of 
Wednesday, June 1. Rate sheets will be released to all of our customers individually.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact your salesperson or account manager for 
further clarification. 
 


